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THIS TUESDAY
	 We will not be meeting at North Wood’s this Tuesday. Bring your Valentine 
Sweetheart to the Old Spaghetti Factory at 6 and dinner at 7.
LAST TUESDAY
	 Featured speaker for the day was Dr. Doug Sears. Doug was a 
former member and current Honorary Grand Marshall of the Camellia Festival. 
Doug grew up in Temple City, his family moved to the area in 1948.  He is 
a product of the Temple City Unified School District, attending Emperor, 
Oak Avenue and Temple City High School, class of 1966.  Involved in many 
school and community activities as a youth, he advanced to the rank of Eagle 
Scout in Troop 174, sponsored by the Westminster Presbyterian Church. 
Doug was recognized as one of Temple City High School’s 50 Distinguished 
Alumni during the 50th Anniversary Celebration in 2004. 
	 He served in the United States Marine Corps Reserve and earned a 
Doctorate Degree in Educational Leadership from USC.  Doug met his future wife Sally Taylor in the seventh grade at 
Oak Avenue School—they have been married for 46 years.
	 Doug spoke of the long heritage of Kiwanis members throughout the years. Kiwanis members have always been 
involved in the Festival.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed four outstanding students from Oak Avenue Intermediate School. and two from Cloverly 
Elementary.  Accompanying the students were Oak teachers Mr. Randy Marsh and Ms. Lisa Copeland. Cloverly was 
represented by Krista Carlson .
	 Annie is 14 years old and in Ms. Copeland’s class. She has an older 
sister and enjoys drawing, music, and solving puzzles. Annie said, “The best 
things about Oak Avenue are all the nice people I have met here, the many 
elective choices I have, and the open-minded group of friends and supportive 
teachers.” The best thing that ever happened was discovering art. If she could 
change one thing, it would be to have more second and third language options. 
If she could build one thing, it would be a small café on the first floor of a 
skyscraper. Personal goals are to learn at least one other language, develop a 
hobby/craft, and learn how to bake.
	 John is 13 years old and in Ms. Copeland’s class. He enjoys basketball, 
drawing and sketching. John said, “The best things about Oak Avenue is the 
welcoming attitude of other students, the teachers are patient and forgiving, and there are always opportunities to make 
new friends.” The best thing that ever happened was going to Oak. If he could change one thing, it would be to have 
more games in the Oak basketball season. If he could build one thing, it would be a modern house in a rich neighborhood. 
Personal goals are to have a successful and steady future, become more fit and physically stronger, and become a great 
artist or athlete.
	 Emilio is 12 years old and in Mr. Marsh’s class. He has five brothers and sisters and enjoys sports and video game 
technology. Emilio said, “The best things about Oak Avenue are the nice teachers, the education is the best, and I get 
to experience more things.” The best thing that ever happened was receiving the Presidential Silver Award. If he could 
change one thing, it would be to have people stop smoking because each cigarette takes 12 minutes off your life. If he 
could build one thing, it would be a statue of himself. Personal goals are to go to college, not live in the streets, and become 
a firefighter.
	 Claire is 12 years old and in Mr. Marsh’s class. She has an older sister and enjoys soccer, softball, and photography. 
Claire said, “The best things about Oak Avenue are the supportive teachers, and the many activities, sports, and clubs.” 
The best thing that ever happened was taking a trip to Hawaii with her family. If she could change one thing, it would 
be to people would not be divided by languages. If she could build one thing, it would be a building with everything could 
possibly need. Personal goals are to get better at softball, learn a new language, and learn how to cook.

	 Koko is 11 years old and in Ms. Carlson’s class. She has an older sister 
and enjoys Kendo and playing the piano, she also has an interest in squishies 
and slime. Koko said, “The best things about Cloverly Elementary are the coding 
laboratory, spirit rally’s, the great teachers and Principal.” The best thing that 
ever happened was having her mother give birth to her. If she could change 
one thing, it would be to end bullying. If she could build one thing, it would 
be a teleporter so she could travel quickly. Personal goals are to get straight 
A’s, read more than 100 books, and to make new friends when she goes to Oak 
Avenue Intermediate School.
	 Maylin is 12 years old and in Ms. Tenney’s class. She has an older 
sister and enjoys reading, swimming, and challenging math. Maylin said, “The 
best things about Cloverly Elementary are the kind and helpful teachers, the extensive collection of books in the library, 
and Principal Edo is very supportive and friendly.” The best thing that ever happened was always having good people in 
life to help her. If she could change one thing, it would be end global warming. If she could build one thing, it would be 
an efficient solar panel that could provide the world’s energy needs. Personal goals are to attend a good college, learn 
Spanish, and build a smart robot.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 February 13 – Valentines Party at The Old Spaghetti Factory
	 February 20 – Camellia Festival Royal Court visit
	 February 24 – Our big Pancake Breakfast on Parade Day
	 February 23-25 – Camellia Festival Weekend

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “A liberal is a person whose interests aren’t at stake at the moment.”

	 						      See You Tuesday, Jerry
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COMMUNITY SERVICES 
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HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti
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Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher
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ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jim Robuck
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti / Dawn Tarin
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio / Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead

 
Rose Float Club 

Saturdays only as needed 
City Bank Basement 

315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2017-2018 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 79 Years
Of Service to our

Community




